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Dear Grote,
 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 23rd. We are delighted 
that the plans for your November 19th Colloquium are firm ones, and all that remains 
to be done is for you to give us a title. 

I am sorry,.,that you cannot stay with the Boks at Stromlo, but I think 
that you will find the Town House Motel a sa;tisfactory place to be in and there 
will be no difficulties in arranging for your transport back and forth whenever 
you wish to be at Mount Stromlo Observatory. I am sorry that I am scheduled 
to observe with the 50-inch Reflector on both Monday and Tuesday nights. I am 
not scheduled to observe on Wednesday eVBning, the 20th of November, and if 'OU can 
still be in Canberra at that time, it would give Priscilla Bok and me great 
pleasure to have you come to dinner at our house on that day. Under any circumstances, 
we would like to have you come to lunch with us at 12.30 p.m. on Tuesday the 19th 
and we are looking forward to seeing a lot of you informally at other times. 

Thank: you very much for bringing me up to date on your negotiations with 
NSF and NASA. By all means feel free to mention my name if NASA should require 
a reference, for I shall write on your behalf with the greatest pleasure. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Bar~ J. BOk, Director 


